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Passenger Notice 

 
Bus Service 7 – Road Closure 

Due to temporary closure of North Allington, as from 

Monday 8 February for an expected period of 5 weeks 

through to Friday 12 March. 

 

Monday 8 February through to Wednesday 24 

February: 

North Allington will not be served between the junctions 

with Parsonage Road and St Swithins Road.  This 

service will divert by retracing the route to St Swithins 

Road.  Timetable thereafter should not be greatly 

affected. 

 

Wednesday 24 February through to Friday 12 March: 

North Allington will not be served north of the junction 

with Parsonage Road, including Hospital Lane (for 

Bridport Hospital and Cherry Tree).  This service will 

serve North Allington southbound from the junction with 

Parsonage Road as timetabled. 

 

Thank you. 


